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KOTESOL: Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter  
Call for Presenters 

 

The Daejeon-Chungcheong Chapter will be hosting its November Symposium and 
Thanksgiving Dinner on Saturday, November 28th, 2015. The venue once again is 
Woosong University in Daejoen.  This year’s theme is “What do students need to 
succeed in studying English?”  We will be accepting presentation proposals from 
Wednesday, September 9th until Friday, October 2nd.  Our vetting process will take place 
from Saturday, October 3rd to Saturday, Ocober 17th.  You can find the submission form 
here.   
 
If you have any questions, please email us at daejeon@koreatesol.org .  
 
Daejeon-Chungcheong Executive 
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